
Notice of Nondiscrimination 
The Washington Island School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, 
sex, disability, or age in its programs and activities and provides equal access to designated youth 
groups.1 The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination 
policies: 

Name and/or Title         Tim Verboomen, Principal 
Address                       888 Main Road, Washington Island, WI  54246 
Telephone No.              (920) 847-2507 
 
Name and/or Title         Sue Cornell, Administrator of Business 
Services                                               Address             888 Main Road, Washington Island, WI  54246 
Telephone No.              (920) 847-2508 

For further information on notice of nondiscrimination, visit 
http://wdcrobcolp01.ed.gov/CFAPPS/OCR/contactus.cfm for the address and phone number of the office 
that serves your area, or call 1-800-421-3481. 

  

Complaint Procedure 

            It is the desire and intention of the Board to maintain a safe and supportive work environment.  If 
there is any employee or group of employees that feel there is anything in the administration of this 
handbook or of the handbook itself, that is unsafe or does not provide a supportive work environment 
those should by brought up with the Superintendent and/or the Employee Relations and Personnel 
Committee.  
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